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Back to School!

A letter from the principal

Dear Gaston Elementary Families,
| hope you're enjoying a wonderful summer break!

I'm so excited about the upcoming school year and
can't wait to welcome your children back to Gaston
Elementary!

We're hosting a back to school event on Wednesday,
August 30th from 4:00-6:00PM. This is a great
opportunity to meet the teachers and drop off
school supplies. Class lists will also be posted at the
back to school event. Be sure to head over to the
Commons Cafe where there will be food, drinks, and
some great informational booths to check out!

| look forward to seeing many of you there!
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Laura Christensen
Elementary Principal
Gaston Elementary School



